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I Cody Miller support this bill for tax relief for wildfire victims including myself. There 

will be no or a very limited amount of funds left to rebuild for victims if this bill is not 

passed. We; myself included have been through so much already. No amount of 

settlement funds will ever be able to replace what I lost, what my children lost; our 

memories, our photos, heirlooms passed down from family members no longer with 

us, my 4 family pets and the day to day items needed to live, acquired over years, 

tools for my personal business, let alone my house itself. The views of my property 

will never be the same. I lost my home, my family and neighbors lost their homes. 

This town has been through so much. If this bill is not passed it doesn’t only affect the 

fire victims it affects the town, and the county. Please take into consideration my 

testimony supporting this bill to give some relief to us, the victims of fires.  


